Minutes of the Thetford Conservation Commission — July 13, 2016 - DRAFT

Present: Li Shen, Bob Pulaski, Jim McCracken, Steve Lehman, Ann Lavanway

Absent: Libby Chapin, Jeff Smith

wn

5.
6.
7.

. The Commission discussed changing the meeting start times to an earlier time. The

group will discuss this further when the full Commission is present.

The minutes for June 22, 2016 were accepted with revision.

Mowing of the Taylor Floodplain Forest was discussed. Li will check with Ellis Page
about a sickle bar mower.

The trail layout at PMNA was discussed. Li will ask Jason Berard if he is still interested
in laying out the trail.

Li hasn’t heard back from the soaring club about cutting trees on PMNA.

Li will check with Jeff about a piece of landlocked land near the Union Village Dam.
Jim suggested that we add discussion start times to the agenda items.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00PM.

Reminder that Commission members should let Li know ahead of time if they cannot attend
the next Conservation Commission meeting, so that she may plan accordingly.

Our next meeting is August 10, 2016.

Respectfully submitted,
Ann Lavanway



